
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ospreys’ Newsletter 

Thank you for your continued support so far this year. 

We hope you have a lovely Christmas and New Year! 

Miss Shaw, Mrs Palmer, Mrs Kirby 😊  

Children in Ospreys have had a busy start 

to the school year, they’ve experienced 

visitors coming into school, to going on 

school trips to then experiencing Instant 

Christmas in the classroom.  

This week the children have really enjoyed 

their Christmas crafts, they want to keep 

this a secret though as a surprise for their 

adults!  

The children really enjoyed the visitors we had from 

Jasmine Pottery. They all got the chance to create their 

own Viking from clay. 

This took a lot of focus and concentration as the 

children had to design this from scratch. They had to 

roll out the clay to then create their face. Once the 

children had put the faces together, they got to decorate 

them (this was by far the best part 

for the children.)   

The children have focussed really well during this week, it was their first 

lot of assessments since being in year 5. I am extremely proud of how 

much focus and effort the children put into these. The results have 

shown me that the children are fantastic listeners and are taking on 

board the conversations that we have in class.  

I know that they will continue to grow and show me improvements to be 

the best that they can be! 

 

The children have been brilliant in the Autumn term, I cannot wait to see 

what the Spring term brings!  


